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Changes to school next week 

Free school lunch 
DID you know… your 

child may qualify for a 

free packed lunch when 

on a school trip.  We 

have just introduced a 

new service for children 

whose parents are currently claiming means 

tested income support and are having free 

school meals.  If your child is going on a trip and 

you feel that you qualify for this service please 

speak to the school office as soon as you 

receive the trip information.  The packed lunch 

will consist of a sandwich, a biscuit, a piece of 

fruit and a drink. 

The appliance of Science 

THE wetness of 

the day did not 

dampen the spirits 

of our Reception 

children on 

Wednesday as 

they headed off 

on their first 

school trip.  

Bekonscot Model 

Village was our destination.  Despite the rain the 

children’s faces were  filled with joy as they explored 

this miniature 1930’s world.  

A VISIT from BP proved very interesting 

for Year 5 this week.  As part of their 

science based theme they looked at the 

bloodhound rocket car.  The bloodhound 

rocket car is a supersonic car that is build 

to go not only faster than the speed of 

sound but over 1000 mph. They built their 

own rocket cars to investigate forces, 

friction and motion. 

Ella, Briony, Isla and Liana from Buffalo Class making their rocket car. 

 Remember the school will be closed on 

Tuesday 5 July due to a strike by the 
National Union of Teachers. 

 Moving up day will now be on Wednesday 6 

July.  

 All Spelthorne secondary schools transfers 

days will go ahead as planned on 5 & 6 July. 


